Mitcheldean Parish Council Minutes - December 2001 - March 2003 extracts

20 December 2001 – page 2415

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] informed the Meeting that Xerox has offered the Parish Council the first copier (a 660) produced at Mitcheldean together with other items of interest (photographs etc)

Councillors agreed that it was an excellent gesture by the Local Manager and will arrange to display the items on the ground floor of the Town Hall

14 January 2002 - page 2422

History of Xerox at Mitcheldean

A letter has been received from the Group Resources Manager at Xerox stating that they are willing, in principle, to donate some of their earlier equipment and that other memorabilia for display at the Town Hall – once they are no longer required by Xerox.

Councillors agreed that estimates should be obtained to upgrade the ground floor area for the display.

11 February 2002 – page 2431

History of Xerox at Mitcheldean

Arrangements are being made for one of the original copiers made at Mitcheldean to be displayed in the Town Hall

11 March 2002 - page 2441

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

Xerox may donate some additional items of memorabilia for display in the Town Hall.

8 April 2002 - page 2452

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

It is likely that Xerox will donate two further 'historical' copiers together with information boards for display in the Town Hall.

29 April 2002 – page 2459

Museum Project

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] reported that the curtains from the ground floor of the Town Hall had disintegrated whilst being washed by a cleaning company 0 "Rub-a-Dub-Dub". It was agreed that quotations should be obtained from at least firms for supplying and fitting blinds.

13 May 2002 – page 2465

History of Xerox at Mitcheldean

Following the completion of the Town Hall 'Museum Project' and the transfer of 'historical' copiers from Xerox to the Parish Council, arrangements will be made for a 'handover' event.

10 June 2002 - page 2478

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

The transfer of 'historical' copiers and notice boards from Xerox to the Parish Council should occur towards the end of September 2002.

9 September 2002 - page 2504

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] reported that the handover of memorabilia will be made at the end of 2002.

14 October 2002 - page 2517

History of Xerox at Mitcheldean

Mitcheldean Parish Council Minutes - December 2001 - March 2003 extracts

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] reported that arrangements are 'in hand' for the handover of memorabilia to the Town Hall

11 November 2002 – page 2527

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] reported that a brass plate will be erected in the Town Hall 'museum' stating that the memorabilia has been 'Donated by Xerox Ltd'

9 December 2002 – page 2537

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] thanked Members for their support for setting up the 'historical' museum in the Town Hall.

13 January 2003 - page 2546

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

Councillors agreed that the 'opening' of the museum should be 20 February 2003 and the representatives of from neighbouring Councils together with local historians should be invited.

It was agreed that Mr Ennis should arrange for the plaque to be completed. (Proposed by Mr Read; seconded by Mrs Etter. All agreed

10 February 2003 – page 2557

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

Invitations have been sent to neighbouring Councils and local historians to attend the Official 'opening' of the museum on 20 February 2003. The Chairman [A R Pickthall] thanked his fellow Councillors for their support for the project.

10 March 2003 – page 2566

History of Xerox in Mitcheldean

The Chairman [A R Pickthall] reported on the Official 'opening' of the museum and again thanked his fellow Councillors for their support for the project.

It was agreed that a Visitors Book could be purchased for the museum.

Official Opening of the Museum – 20 February 2003

